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January 21, 2021 

 

The Town of Kingsville 

2021 Division Rd N 

Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 

Emailed to: skitchen@kingsville.ca  

 

 

Re: Letter of Support for Small Businesses   

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please be advised that at their January 19th, 2021 meeting, the Council of the 

Corporation of the Township of Addington Highlands resolved to endorse your 

municipality’s resolution calling upon the Premier of Ontario as well as Ontario’s cabinet 

and Health Officials to protect the health of Ontarians and our small businesses by 

allowing them to remain open to in-store sales and services with limited capacity and 

increased safety measures. 

 

I trust you will find this letter of support satisfactory. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christine Reed 

CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 
cc.  Hon. Doug Ford, Premier – premier@ontario.ca  

       Hon. Christine Elliot, Minister of Health – christine.elliott@ontario.ca   

       Hon. Victor Fedeli, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade – MEDJCT.Minister@ontario.ca  

       Hon. Prabmeet Singh Sarkaria, Associate Minister of Small Business and Red Tape Reduction –            

prabmeet.sarkaria@pc.ola.org            

       Hon. Peter Bethlenfalvy, Minister of Finance – Minister.fin@ontario.ca         

       Daryl Kramp, MPP Hastings-Lennox and Addington – daryl.kramp@pc.ola.org 
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